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Semester Start Notice of Spring-2017 

 
This is to inform all the students of the EEE Department that,  

Spring 2017 semester will start from 5th January 2017 (Thursday). 

All students (except 24
th

 Evening batch) will have to attend classes 

according to their class routine. 

 

Class commencement notice for 24
th

 Evening batch’s students will be announced later. 


